
      

          

   
  

  
 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

   

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

  

 

 
         

University of Toronto Report on Program Closures 2023-24 

Report on Program Closures 2023-241 

Faculty Program Unit (if Degree Type of Brief Description of Modification Date of Ceased Effective Date 
Applicable) Designation Modification Admissions (MM/DD/YYYY) 

(MM/DD/YYYY) 
Faculty of 
Arts and 
Science 

Specialist in 
Health 
Studies 

University 
College 

Honours 
Bachelor of 
Arts (HBA) 

Program 
closure 

The decision to close the Health Studies Specialist takes 
into consideration the results of the previous 2019 
University of Toronto Quality Assurance Process (UTQAP) 
review which identified the value of Health Studies but 

02/05/2024 8/31/2028 

also noted structural and resource issues in the program. 
The closure also responds to declining enrolment in the 
Specialist program and the desire to re-allocate 
resources to the major program, which is more popular 
with students. Admissions to the Specialist were 
administratively suspended as of February 5, 2024. There 
are currently 14 active students registered in the 
Specialist and they will be supported to complete their 
program. The date of the Specialist’s closure, August 31, 
2028, was selected to allow the existing students to 
complete their program. Students will continue to be 
able to take the existing Major, which has been changed 
through a separate major modification. 

1 See the 2023-24 Major Modification Report for closures of collaborative specializations. 
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